THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 5, 1983

Dear Senator Tsongas:

The President asked me to thank you for your thoughtful letter
of March 25th concerning NATO's short-range nuclear forces. As
you may know, NATO is moving to complete its intensive study of
the size and composition of the Alliance's nuclear stockpile. Your
letter is timely in that the current focus of NATO's study, I
understand, is on short-range systems.

We have referred your letter to Assistant Secretary Richard Perle,
Chairman of NATO's High Level Group, for a more comprehensive
review and reply.

Thank you again for your interest and concern.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

)

Kenneth M. Duberstein
Assistant to the President

The Honorable Paul Tsongas
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510



